









10 Things to Consider

When Planning a Book Study of "What Happened to You?"

- 1 Who would you like to join your book study group?
- Is there someone you would like to partner with as a co-leader (e.g., counselor, religious leader, community leader, coach, teacher, friend)?
- 3 How would you like to meet (e.g., online or in person)?
- 4 Which guide would you like to use?
 - <u>Discussion and Resource Guide</u> from Georgia Reads
 - WHTY Book Study Guide for educators and coaches
 - Book Club Guide for Parents from the Children's Trust Fund Alliance
- 5 Now that you know which guide you would like to use, how many meetings would you like to have?
- 6 What times would you like to meet?
- 7 Where would you like to meet (e.g., which online platform or in person location)?
- 8 Have you filled out the What Happened to You? Study Leader Registration Form?

- Do you have an idea of how you might prepare for your book study? Have you registered for upcoming Children's Trust Fund Alliance (CTFA) book study events? <u>More information and</u> <u>registration links</u> can be found HERE.
 - Book Study Leader Training on Wednesday, July 27, 3-5 p.m. ET
 - Book Study Leader Check-In on Wednesday, Aug. 10, 3-4:30 p.m. ET
 - Strengthening FamiliesTM Protective
 Factors Framework Overview: Moving
 Families From Surviving to Thriving on
 Tuesday, Aug. 30, noon-1:30 p.m. ET
 - Book Study Leader Check-In on Tuesday, Sept. 20, 7-8:30 p.m. ET
- How do you plan to access the book? Some potential options include the following:
 - Purchase the book or audiobook
 - · Read or listen to the book with a friend
 - Check out the book from your local library
 - Encourage your library to purchase the book
 - Work with non-profit organizations, schools, and/or Family Resource Centers to seek grant funding to purchase the book.